
From: Renee Thonhoff
To: Kristi Jefferson
Cc: Doug Bess; Russ Johnson; Kathy Rohrich; David Lady
Subject: Re: Rezone request - Agency review
Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 8:07:31 AM

No issues for Salida Utilities. 900 J Street currently has one water and sewer
tap.

Renee M. Thonhoff M.B.A.
Staff Accountant
City of Salida
448 East First Street, Suite 112
Salida , Colorado 81201
719.530.2622 phone
719.539.5271 fax
Renee.Thonhoff@cityofsalida.com

Easy ways to pay your utility bill: auto pay with a checking account, phone
payments 833.892.0176, or pay online please register at
https://www.municipalonlinepayments.com/salidaco or download our iOS or
Android app MyCivic Utilities. where you can now set up auto pay!

Sender and receiver should be mindful that all my incoming and outgoing emails may be subject
to the Colorado Open Records Act, § 24-72-100.1, et seq.

On Tue, May 11, 2021 at 12:49 PM Kristi Jefferson <kristi.jefferson@cityofsalida.com>
wrote:

Attached is the agency review for the parcel located at 900 J Street.  The owner,
Landon Vigil, has submitted an application to rezone the parcel from
Commercial (C-1) to Manufactured Housing Residential (R-4).  Please let me
know if you have any concerns with the rezone request.

 

Kristi Jefferson

Planner

City of Salida

448 East First Street
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